
 

 

The Snow Queen Panto 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

On Thursday 5th December we will be having a visit from Quantum Theatre performing ‘The Snow 

Queen’. The show will be in school from 9:30am. Please bring your child to school as normal in their 

school uniform.  

The cost of this visit is £7.50. This covers the cost of the Theatre coming to the school for the 

performance. We understand that costs for trips and visits can be problematic at times. Please do 

not hesitate to let Mr Moss know if you need to discuss the cost. We completely understand and can 

always find a way forward. Your child will never be denied a place on the trip or visit if you decline to 

make a payment; however, the school cannot proceed with the trip/ visit unless there are sufficient 

contributions for it to be financed.  

The cost of trips has increased considerably in the last few years and often the expenses for the trips 

exceed the income,  despite subsidies from the PTA.  If you would like to make an additional 

contribution, please use the Trip Donation 24-25  on the School Gateway app for any amount you 

choose.    This is entirely voluntary; we will be grateful for any donations. 

Please complete the slip below and return your child’s class teacher by Friday 22nd November 2024. 

Due to the recent changes in GDPR the personal information you have provided will be held in the 

school office until the school trip has taken place.  After this time any information you have provided 

will be securely shredded. 

Yours faithfully, 

Miss Dymond and Miss Miles 

The Snow Queen Panto 

I give/do not give permission for my child…………………………………………………….. to attend the show on 

Thursday 5th December 2024. 

I do/do not enclose a payment of £7.50  

 

I have paid via the Gateway app  


